
Dear Sirs;

■Just a reminder to tell you to please

send the movie ” The Golden Key ”
Club ............. - .Study x>r Boston in plenty of time

to the Doll 

so it will get

to us before the 16th. of May. To be sent to 
the Peabody School in Norwood,Mass, to Mrs. 
Blanche Kingsbury,(Director) Our treasurer
has already sent the check for it.

I am anxious that it get there in time
for our meeting. 
Thanking you.

We shall send it back afterwards. 
Sincerely.



18 Lenoxdale Ave. 
Dorchester,24,Mass.

The Dorr Foundation,

99 Park Ave. 

New York,16,

N.Y.
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